
 
Due to the workload pressures on the Children's Commissioner for Wales, and Welsh 
Government from the Covid-19 pandemic, we have decided not to publish a full update on 
our recommendations in October 2020.  We are aware that the pandemic has delayed some 
pieces of ongoing policy work; whilst we are not publishing a formal written update this 
quarter we continue to discuss these recommendations with Minister and officials at this 
time. 
  
We have published our annual report for 2019/20 which sets out our up to date position 
and expectations of Welsh Government on many of our existing recommendations. 
 
We have also published our Manifesto document for the 2021 Senedd election which you 
can see on our website. 
  
Our next update will be published on our website in January 2021. However, if you’d like to 
contact the team to discuss any of our recommendations in the meantime, please don’t 
hesitate to contact our Head of Policy and Public Affairs Rachel Thomas.  
 
You can get in contact at post@childcomwales.org.uk or by telephoning our switchboard on 
01792 765600. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.childcomwales.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/Annual-Report-2019-20.pdf
https://www.childcomwales.org.uk/our-work/policy-positions/happy-healthy-and-safe-a-manifesto-for-wales-children-and-young-people-2021/
mailto:post@childcomwales.org.uk

